
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

5th June 2024 
 

Dudley Zoo-Under 5s Event  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are thrilled to announce an exciting excursion that we have planned for our little 
adventurers: a trip to Dudley Zoo to attend the Under 5s Event on Thursday 27th June! This 
promises to be a day filled with wonder, discovery, and plenty of fun for our curious explorers. 
 
We will be travelling by coach to and from the venue, leaving school at 9.30am and arriving back 
at school at approximately 2.30pm ready to be collected at 3.00pm.  
 
Children will need to wear their normal Nursery uniform, consisting of black joggers, a white polo 
top, a red hoody, and trainers. If the weather is warm, please ensure your child has a sun hat to 
wear on the day of the trip. Additionally, we kindly request that you apply suncream to your child 
before arriving at Nursery. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a named lunch box or bag (no glass 
bottles or fizzy drinks please).  
 
The trip will cost £19 and payment can be made via parent pay. By making payment, you are 
giving consent for us to take your child on the school visit.  
 
We are looking forward to embarking on this adventure with your child and creating cherished 
memories together. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lloyd  

  
 
 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 


